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Meeting Summary: Meeting on July 3, 1985 (Report No. 50-271/85-13)

The meeting was held to discuss the areas of concern that were identified
during the licensee's emergency exercise of April 17, 1985. Specifically, the
areas of command and control and flow of information between the various
response facilities and offsite agencies were identified as having the
potential for degrading emergency response capabilities. The licensee
addressed plans for training of personnel and completion of the new Emergency
Operations Facility to improve performance in these areas.
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DETAILS

1. Meeting Attendees

NRC Attendees

R. R. Bellamy, Chief, Emergency Preparedness and Radiological Protection
Branch, DRSS

T. L. Harpster, Chief, Emergency Preparedness Section, DRSS
W. F. Kane, Deputy Director, DPRP
W. J. Lazarus, Senior EP Specialist
J. J. Hawxhurst, EP Specialist
C. Z. Gordon, EP Specialist
L. E. Tripp, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 3A

Licensee Attendees

W. E. Riethle, Manager of Radiation Protection, YAEC
.E. H. Salomon, Emergency Planner, YAEC
W.-P. Murphy, VP Operations, VYAPC
J. T. McCarthy, Emergency Coordinator, VYAPC
G. D. Weyman, Senior Engineer, VYAPC

2. Meeting Summary

The areas of concern identified by the NRC inspectors during the April 17,
1985 emergency exercise were discussed with the licensee. These concerns
included weaknesses in the overall direction and control of the simulated

. emergency and poor flow of important information to the directors in the
licensee's response facilities and to offsite agencies. The weaknesses
identified appeared to be related to procedures, training, and
facilities / equipment (Further details in IR 50-271/85-13). The licensee
was requested to:

review the Emergency Plan to ensure - that responsibilities and
_

authorities are clearly described,

- Perform training for key response personnel,

- reassess the overall communication system for dissemination of
important data and other'information,

- Reevaluate the frequency of drills to train personnel and test
various emergency functions (dose assessment, communications, etc.),

- schedule a drill to demonstrate the new EOF and the effectiveness of
changes made to address the above areas.
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The licensee indicated that the new EOF would be fully operational by
November 1,1985 and that drill would be held in early September to test
the new EOF and train personnel.

An inspection was tentatively scheduled for mid December 1985 to evaluate
the effectiveness of changes to of the Emergency Plan, Procedure, training,
and facilities.
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